
OAS Announces the First Martime Awards of the Americas

On behalf of the Organisation of American States (OAS), the Association of Caribbean States (ACS)
is pleased to circulate the brochure announcing the Maritime Awards of the Americas. This is an
initiative of the Inter-American Committee on Ports (CIP) which seeks to recognize excellence in the
management of Port Destinations.

 

 

The Application Form (deadline: April 4th, 2014) and other documents for presenting nominations
are available on the web portals of the Inter-American Committee on Ports (CIP): www.oas.org/cip

 


